
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2025 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY SESSIONS 
BREAKING NEWS - TELL YOUR FRIENDS! 

At the last minute we have been able to organise two Holiday Activity sessions. 
Thursday 17th April and Thursday 24th April 2025.  

Both sessions will start at 9.30am and finish at 12.30pm.  
AGES – 6-15 years 

Book for the sessions on our website.  
Cost - $30 per session per participant. 

 
 

THANKYOU TO EVERYONE WHO SUPPORTED THE EASTER RAFFLE, BOOK TABLE, 
PLANTS and SALE TABLE – we have raised over $1000. 

 

HAVE A WONDERFUL EASTER AND HOLIDAY BREAK. 

WE WILL SEE YOU BACK IN THE GYM ON MONDAY 28TH APRIL 

READY FOR ANOTHER GREAT TERM OF GYM. 

NO PHOTOGRAPHY IS PERMITTED IN THE GYM – even of your own children - in 
accordance with Office of the Children’s Guardian guidelines and club policy. 
 
SIGNING IN - All participants must be signed in by someone over 18.  We care for the safety of 
all members and deem it is unsafe for children to walk through the carpark unsupervised.   
 

CLUB COMPETITION TERM 2 
We had a great day at the recent club competition. We saw some amazing skills and excellent 

results. Well done everyone. Thanks to all the coaches who made the day possible. 
Our next competition is on Sunday 1st June 2025. 

An email will be sent early term 2 with details.  

ANZAC DAY 
One of our parents and some children will be laying a wreath on the club’s behalf.  

Thanks Mel for organising this annual activity. 

Our UPSTAIRS HALL is available for hire. 
Contact Hallbooking@sbagc.com.au and refer to our website for more details. 

 

LATE FEES 
A fee of $20 is charged for all late fees to assist in covering the costs of extra administrative 
costs. Please assist us by making sure fees are paid on time. 
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